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Be a Part of a Test 
Ever since the WeatherCam system was first installed in 2003, the 
Port Authority has tinkered with uses for its wireless internet 
camera systems and stretched its capabilities to the limit. 
AlphaLink Technologies, which is about to deploy a wireless 
broadband network off of the COATC water tower, is helping us 
stretch a little bit more tonight.   

You can help too and be part of a test of a camera dubbed Event 
Cam to watch the Heath Star Spangled Celebration’s fireworks 
display which starts at 10 p.m. tonight. 

See it in Action, TONIGHT 
The starting point for this new experience is the Port Authority 
website.  Click on the LIVE button around 10 p.m. and, if the test 
is working, you’ll have a view of the fireworks display and hear the 
booms. . .live! 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/event  

New Experience: Event Cam 
Port Authority Director Rick Platt’s column talks about the new 
experience set for tonight at 10 p.m. using a wireless camera and 
a wireless broadband system from AlphaLink. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/column  

See How it Works 
It truly is wireless.  Check out a primer on how the AlphaLink data 
line works to send, wirelessly, a Port Authority wireless camera’s 
images and sound to the internet. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/event/eventcam_howitworks.pdf  

Then, Tell Us Your Experience 
This is an experiment and, if you joined in the experience, we ask 
that you take the time to tell us about it.  We want to know 
whether you experienced any difficulties and what you thought 
about it. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/event/survey.htm  

 


